
From: Thomas W. Gooch III gooch@goochfirm.com
Subject: Automatic reply: Dulberg vs. Law Offices of Thomas J. Popovich, P.C., et a.

Date: September 7, 2018 at 10:08 AM
To: Paul Dulberg pdulberg@comcast.net

I will be on a well deserved vaction thru the morning of September 12.  I will
however be taking cell phone calls as needed and will be checking email at least
twice a day.  I will have access to client files.  My colleague, Sabina Walczk will be
available and may be contacted at our office.


